
KIPPEWA UPDATE

In December we held our first ever "Winter Wiggle." We
had so much fun seeing campers, staff, alumni, and
friends get involved! Check out the next pages to see
some of those who shared their photos and videos. Even
though we are apart it is still fun to connect with each
other virtually from afar!
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Winter Wiggle

Fun With Family and
Friends
Bingo!
Updates and Additions
Coming Summer 2021! 

Also Included
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It's never too late to contribute!
Check out the scholarship page

on our website to help us provide
the gift of camp to others. 

Scholarship Fund

https://kippewa.com/kippewa-scholarship-program/

A big thank you to everyone who
donated to our scholarship

program as part of our Winter
Wiggle. 





ZOOM!ZOOM!ZOOM!

Kippy Animals Missing the Kippy Campers! 



We had so much fun playing 
Bingo over Zoom with campers and staff 

who were able to join us. 
Keep a look out for more "Kippy Live" 

sessions in the upcoming months! 



New Waterski Boat! 

New Sailboats!
Joining our current

fleet of Laser Picos and
420 sailboats, we have
two new RS Zest (small
learning boats similar

to the Picos) and an RS
Quest that can carry

multiple students and
instructors

Malibu
Response

LXR



Steve's Sketch - The Loft is
Under Construction

 F I N N

The
Playhouse 

 



We Can't Wait To
See You This

Summer!


